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Friday 2nd May 2025  
 

Dear Parents/carers,  

We have really enjoyed our week, we have had so much sunshine both with the 
weather and the positivity with our classrooms and the learning happening.   
We continued to pray for the soul of Pope Francis and as the Conclave begins in Rome 
next week, we pray for their work with finding a new Pope to lead us forward.   
 

RSHE Consultation : a link will follow shortly for your feedback.  
Reception places- September 2025. Please confirm acceptance of your child’s 
place, and if you haven’t already applied, please contact the school office/Liverpool 
City Council for further information. Information regarding start dates will be sent out 
to you very shortly. 
Nursery places- September 2025. If your child is reaching three years old please 
contact the school office as we have places in our nursery class- mornings 8.45am-
11.45am.  
Parent/carer Coffee morning- Tuesday 6th May- after drop off. 9am-Please come 
along and join us for a cuppa and refreshments. Please use the infant gates into our 
hall. 
Breakfast Club: If you are able, please continue to give us your donations for this 
service, this will help fund this provision.  
Careers Day: 18th June (9.15-11.45): Please let us know if you are able to help in 
anyway by contacting us on: careers@stannes1.com  
Fundraising: During Lent we raised a total of £197.05 
for charity. This will be shared between Cafod and Blue 
for Bobby charities. Thank you for your kind donations.  

Reminders:  

• Monday 5th May- school is closed for May Bank 
Holiday.   

• Tuesday 6th May- Parent Coffee Morning.   

• Thursday 8th May- VE Day 80th Anniversary- 
Don’t forget 1940’s costume or red/white/blue 
clothes and you are welcome to join us at 2.30pm 
– junior playground. 

• KS2 SATS tests week beginning 12th May  

• Parking: Please continue to be respectful when 
parking around school and do not use school 
entrances for parking and turning around. This is 
very dangerous when children are around. Traffic 
wardens are also out and about checking on safe 
and legal parking.  

• School closes for May half term on Friday 23rd May- normal time and we 
return on Monday 9th June at 8.40am  

 

Thank you for your continued support  

Mrs G Murphy Headteacher                           Mrs C Keegan Deputy Headteacher 
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